

COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

THE JOHN A. WILSON BUILDING 1350 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, NW WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004

DAVID A. CATANIA Councilmember, At - Large Chair, Committee on Education Committee Member Finance and Revenue Government Operations Health

June 20, 2013

Total Sunshine, Incorporated 2500 Martin Luther King Ave SE Washington, DC 20020

Dear Total Sunshine, Incorporated:

I am honored to extend my deepest congratulations on the occasion of your Fifth Annual Rewards Ceremony. This award ceremony recognizes all the valedictorians and salutatorians from the District of Columbia Public Schools and Public Charter Schools. Your advocacy and service are greatly appreciated.

Congratulations to all the valedictorians and salutatorians on a job well done! Best wishes for a successful ceremony and best of luck in your future endeavors.

Sincerely.

David A. Catania

Councilmember, At-Large

Chair, Committee on Education



COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

THE JOHN A. WILSON BUILDING 1350 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, NW WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004

DAVID A. CATANIA Councilmember, At - Large Chair, Committee on Education Committee Member Finance and Revenue Government Operations Health

June 19, 2014

Total Sunshine, Incorporated 2500 Martin Luther King Ave SE Washington, DC 20020

Dear Total Sunshine, Incorporated:

I am honored to extend my deepest congratulations on the occasion of your Sixth Annual Rewards Ceremony. This award ceremony recognizes all the valedictorians and salutatorians from the District of Columbia Public Schools and Public Charter Schools. Your advocacy and service are greatly appreciated.

Congratulations to all the valedictorians and salutatorians on a job well done! Best wishes for a successful ceremony and best of luck in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

David A. Catania

Councilmember, At-Large

Chair, Committee on Education

ford a Catain